
 

 

General Category Online Admission Schedule for 

Nursery Class (2025-26) 

Dear Parent, 

Thank you for registering your child for admission at The Blossoms School! 

We are happy to announce the online admission to Nursery will open on Wednesday, 

February 12, 2025, at 3:30 pm.  

We, at The Blossoms School, follow the admission policy of FIRST COME FIRST SERVED. You 

are, hereby, requested to complete your admission formalities at the earliest. Total 

application slots open for Nursery are limited. The online admission link will be deactivated 

as soon as the available slots in Nursery are filled up. No more online applications will be 

processed thereafter. If you have done multiple registrations, only your last entry will be valid 

for the admission process. 

 

The window for the online admission in the General Category is: 

Class  Date Time 

Nursery  Wednesday, Feb 12, 2025 3:30 p.m. onwards 

 

Before attempting to fill the Online Application Form, please have the 
following items ready: 
 

✓ Working Email ID 

✓ Unique ID (Sent on your registered email) 

✓ Student’s AADHAR Card Number/Enrollment ID 

✓ Working Mobile Number (preferably WhatsApp No.) 

✓ Online payment option (List of options given on the next page) 

✓ Scanned Soft Copy of any of the following as a proof of Date of Birth* 

• Passport 

• Date of Birth Certificate issued by the concerned Municipal Authority 

*Acceptable file format: .jpeg / .jpg /.png/.pdf (Max Upload Limit is 1MB) 

  



 

Fee Due at the Time of Admission: 

Class 
Admission 

Fee 
Security 

(Refundable) 

Composite 
Fee 

(Quarterly) 

Registration 
Fee 

Transaction 
Charges* 

Total FEE 

Nursery ₹ 20,000 ₹ 20,000 ₹ 19,500 ₹ 500 ₹ 1,450 ₹ 61,450 
All fee is in INR 
*Transaction Charges will not accrue to the school 

 
Online Admission Fee payment would be accepted through any of the 
following: 
 
• Credit Card 

• Debit Card 

• Net Banking 

• Mobile Payments 

• Wallet 

• UPI (PhonePe, GPay, BHIM, Any other UPI) 

• Payment through cheque, DD or Cash would not be accepted 

 

Thank you, 

The Principal 

The Blossoms School 

Aligarh 

 

The link to admission will be active on the school website 

https://www.theblossomsschool.in  
on Wednesday, February 12, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. sharp 

 

https://www.theblossomsschool.in/

